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Summer 1 - Family: Gratitude - “O give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; for his steadfast love endures for ever.” Psalm 107: 1 
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Dear Children, 

My goodness I could not feel any prouder than I do of you now about 
how well you are doing working from home.   Your teachers are so 
busy trying to keep up with the work you are producing they will 
need a holiday soon!  All the children who have been coming into 
school have also been working their socks off and having lots of fun.  
They of course like all of us, miss everyone and being in school 
together.  We must continue to pray and have faith that when it is 
safe to do so, you will return to school soon.  
 
Sending you my love and best wishes as always,  

Mrs King   

STAFF NOMINATIONS – showing gratitude 

We would like to nominate Reverend Dominic for writing to the staff every day 
and keeping everyone’s spirits up.   Through his words, he shows us how much 
God loves us all and is thankful for what we are doing. He makes us reflect on 
our lives and our gratitude and he also shares great humour which reminds us 
to laugh and appreciate life.   He is always there for you when you need 
someone to talk to.  Thank-you Rev Dom  
 
Who would you like to nominate?  Ask your parents/carers to send a message 
into school or write a message to your teacher to tell them how much you 
appreciate them and why.  It would make their day!  You could also click this 
link to ‘nominate a teacher’ to celebrate, ‘Thank a Teacher Day’ on 20th March 
2020.  

Click here: https://thankateacher.co.uk/thank-a-teacher-day/   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
In Nursery, Ademide A has been practicing writing her name 
and the letters of the alphabet and Mrs Turner is very proud 
of her.  
 
Ms Ndisang would like to thank Michael O for the brilliant 
work produced about his favourite Greek God completed on 
OneNote and Tamara for completing quizzes on OneNote 
and practising times tables on Purple Mash. Her speed and 
accuracy have improved considerably. 
 
Mr Smith nominates Fola and Habiba for their effort and 
entertainment they have provided in school this week!  Mrs 
Virdee would also like to praise Fola for always completing 
his online work every week.  Joshua in year 6 has also done 
well with his online maths work. 
 
In year 3, Miss Lee would like to praise Ming for the 
creativity that he put into creating a functional flute out of 
straws. 

 
 
Emil is Miss John’s Star of the Week for following all the 
school rules and being happy and smiley to everyone in 
school, and Ahlam has been working very hard with her 
online learning. 
 
Mrs Akin says Kelsey has been making an outstanding effort 
with her home learning every single week.  
 
Some Reception and Year 1 children in school this week 
have been exploring an all-time favourite text, Owl Babies.  
The children have created the characters from the story and 
built their very own habitat.  Well done to everyone! 

 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK… 

 

 

 
 

 

We wish the following children a very happy birthday this week… 

Ionut – 11th May (Faraday Class) 

Emmanuel K – 13th May (Edison Class) 

Blazej – 13th May (Cooper Class) 

Omobolaji – 13th May (Makeba Class) 

Justine – 14th May (Cooper Class) 

Olanrewaju – 17th May (Potter Class) 
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